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To. Port Agents 

     All Port Users 

      
Cc. Marine Safety & Environment Specialist 

     Occupational Health Sister 
     Port Manager 

     TNPA Port Security Officer 

     TNPA Security Operations Manager  
     TNPA SHE Manager 

     TNPA Senior Operations Manager 
     TPT SHE Manager 

     TPT Terminal Manager 

 
 

HARBOUR MASTER WRITTEN NOTICE 1/2022: HULL CLEANING IN PORT OF RICHARDS 
BAY 

 
Kindly be informed that the Operation of Hull Cleaning is now permitted at the Port of Richards Bay. 

 

The Operation can only take place in the following berth at the Port: 
 

Berth 306, Berth 606 and Repair Quay at Small Craft. 
 

Kindly make proper arrangements with the Terminals for the utilisation of such berths for the operation. 

 
For any further clarity you can contact our marine Safety Specialist Phumlani Dlamini on 082 866 0218. 

 
We trust that this will assist to mitigate some challenges that we had in the past. 

 
Thank you kindly. 

 

 
_____________________________ 

 
Divhambele Robert 

 

Acting Harbour Master Port of Richards Bay 
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